
F.No. 1-1/(2022)-SP-
Government of India 

Ministry of Consumer Affairs, Food & Public Distribution 
Department of Food & Public Distribution 

Krishi Bhawan, New Delhi 
Dated the 2nd December, 2022 

To, 

CEO/MDIGM of all Sugar Mills 

Subject:-Corrigendum in reference with the additional allotment of export quota to new 
sugar mills during sugar season 2022-23. 

Sir, 

Reference is invited to the Directorate's letter dated 02.12.2022 vide which additional 

export quota has been allotted to new sugar mills during sugar season 2022-23. 

2. The total quantity allotted to the 11 sugar mills has been inadvertently written as 

1,53,155 MT in the letter as well as Annexure instead of 90943 MT. In this regard, total quantity 

allotted to the 11 sugar mills may be read as 90,943 MT instead of 1,53,155 MT. 

Yours faithfully, 

(Sangeet) 
Director (Sugar) 

Ph-011-2383760 

Copy to: 
1. Chairman, CBIC, Department of Revenue 

2. DGFT, Ministry of Commerce 

3. State Cane Commissioner. 



{ "type": "Document", "isBackSide": false }

